
2025 City-Wide Volunteer 

Clean-up Campaign

Event Recap and Group Survey 
Thank you for volunteering to take part in the 2025 City-Wide Volunteer Clean-up Campaign - 

Team Up to Clean Up! We are thrilled you participated! Your information on this survey is 

important to us! The information gained from this input will help us plan next year’s event and 

give us insight as to littering behaviors. *Mandatory 

1. *Group/Team Name:

2. *Location of the clean-up event:

3. *Date of the clean-up event:

4. *How many volunteers showed up for the clean-up event?

5. *How many bags of litter did your group collect?

6. How long did it take to clean-up your assigned location?

a. Hours

b. Minutes

c. Days

7. How many collection sites did you have and where were they?

8. What were the weirdest finds while cleaning the area?

9. What was your greatest challenge and what did you enjoy most?

10. Suggestions for next year:

Return this completed form to Troy City Hall when you drop back off the supplies OR you can 

text or email your group name, number of participants, location, date, and number of bags 

collected to ktb@troyal.gov. 
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